
 

The Society examines all Planning Applications relating to Hampstead, and assesses 

them for their impact on conservation and on the local environment. 

 

To London Borough of Camden, Development Control Team 

 

Planning Ref:    2016/0204/P                                

 Address:           7a Langland Gardens, NW3 

Description:      Extension. 

Case Officer:   John Diver                                          Date  18 February 2016 

 

 

 

This is a minor proposal, but even so, is so poorly presented that it is impossible to 

assess properly.  The drawings are inadequate, not only in content and detail, but also 

without any relationship to context.  Adjoining buildings are not drawn, and No 7 

itself only partly depicted.  The Design/Access Statement is perfunctory, and does not 

address design issues. 

 

This is not good enough in our Conservation Area. 

 

Please refuse 

 


